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SERVICE CHARGES
August 28, 2017

Effective August 28, 2017, we will be making 
changes to our fees and service charges.

We assure you that our pricing remains 
competitive in the local market as we are 
committed to delivering value and excellent 
service to our clients.

We value your business and thank you for 
making RBC your choice for financial 
services.

For further information, visit our 
website  at www.rbc.com/caribbean
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